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The Fund Finance Association has made several recent announcements of interest. Most
importantly, the dates of the 2019 conference line up have been adjusted. The European
Symposium, historically in October, will be moved to June 20, 2019, remaining at the Landmark
Hotel in London. The Asia Pacific Symposium now shifts to September 24, 2019, again
remaining in Hong Kong. Both changes were initiated based on feedback from market
participants. The 9  Annual Global Symposium remains March 24-26 at the Fontainebleau
Hotel in Miami. Fund Finance Friday will now maintain a Fund Finance Calendar going forward
to help market participants keep up with key dates.

The FFA also requested nominations for the 2019 Julian Black Contribution to the Industry
Award and the 2019 Dee Dee Sklar Women in Fund Finance Award. Nominations are due by
February 11, 2019. To request a nomination form, email: info@fundfinanceassociation.com or
visit the FFA’s website at www.fundfinancessociation.com.
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